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March 8, 2021 
Issue Number: 994 

 
Re:  Notification on update for 3M™ D Sub EMI Junction Shell, Metal, 3357-92XX 
 
The lock screw for the 3M™ D Sub EMI Junction Shell, Metal (3357-92XX) has been updated to 
a J-SL-1C with a Phillips (“X” type) screw head from a J-SL-1M slotted screw head.  
Functionally there are no differences with the thread remaining #4-40UNC, however in addition 
to the screw head type there may be slight differences in the dimensions and exterior color hue.  
Please see below for details for the new screw. 
 
There have been no changes to the 3M D Sub EMI Junction Shell, Metal, 3357-92XX other than 
these lock screws.   
 

 
 
Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership with 3M. 
 
Kim Griger 
Marketing Manager 
3M Electronics Materials Solutions Division 
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